
U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY, REGION 6 

EXTENSION OF DRAFT NPDES PERMIT FOR PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

February 11, 2019 

This is to give notice that the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 6 has extended the public 

comment period to March 12, 2019 for NPDES Permit NM0022250 – Albuquerque Bernalillo County 

Water Utility Authority (ABCWUA). The New Mexico Environment Department comment period for 

Certification of the permit under Section 401 of the Clean Water Act is also extended to March 12, 2019. 

EPA’s contact person is Evelyn Rosborough (214) 665-7515 or rosborough.evelyn@epa.gov 


